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Wednesday 12th February 2025 
 
Dear parent/ carer, 
 
Year 11 Pizza and Quiz Night – Thursday 27th March 2025 
 
I am very excited to announce that on 
Thursday 27th March from 3.30pm – 
5.30pm, we will be running a pizza and 
quiz night for Year 11 students. With 
questions on English, maths, science, 
history and geography, this will be a 
perfect opportunity to revise some key 
knowledge for these subjects, whilst 
also celebrating students’ hard work 
together through the Autumn and 
Spring term. 
 
There will be pizza and soft drinks for 
students, and prizes for the winning 
teams – including a special star prize 
for any team who can beat the experts at their own game and defeat the teachers’ team! 
 
We really hope your child can make it. We will need to know in advance for catering how many 
students are attending so, to that end, please reserve a place for your child by following this web 
link: https://forms.office.com/e/wxBeCC1AES  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss A Staniforth 
Vice Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/wxBeCC1AES

